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First Christian Churchôs two existing 54 year 

old restrooms are poised for a much needed 

update.  Thanks to the kind donations from 

friends and members of FCC, the diligent 

work of the fundraising task force, and the 

generosity of an anonymous donor whose gift 

was earmarked as matching funds for this 

project, the $20,000 goal for estimated costs 

to update these restrooms has been met.  

Phase One of the much anticipated workð

which includes new flooring, toilets, 

wainscoting, paint and partitionsðis 

scheduled to happen in January; Phase Two 

(counters, sinks, faucets, storage) will occur in 

February. 

But the fundraising doesn't stop here.  As 

the restroom upgrade team works to meet the 

needs of a 21
st
 Century congregation 

employing careful stewardship of every dollar 

gifted, any overages in gifts to this project will 

be applied toward the installation of a new 

handicapped accessible, ADA-compliant 

restroom.  Because of construction constraints 

rather than reconfigure the current restroom 

footprints, a separate ADA restroom will be 

installed.  Funds over and above the needs  

for upgrading the existing restrooms will be 

combined with the substantial seed money 

received from the memorial fund of Bob 

Crabb, and earmarked for the ADA restroom. 

Property Projects Fundraising Continues 

Donation cards may be found in the church 

narthex, or donate online at FCC's secure 

GoFundMe Campaign page.  Please give 

generously as FCC lives into its calling to be a 

blessing in the world.  

We dream of being a faithful 

community of Godôs people 

whose spiritual practices of wor-

ship, prayer, study, & ministry 

nurture those who are seeking 

to live in the way of Jesus. 

First Christian Church of 

Puyallup is a gathering of di-

verse individuals called by God 

to live as a blessing in our own 

neighborhoods & in the world.   

Believing that every 

follower of Christ is gifted by 

God, we dream of being a 

family in which each person 

discovers their gifts & is 

supported in sharing those 

gifts with the world. 

We experience Godôs 

welcome in our celebration at 

the communion table & dream 

of being a reflection of that 

welcome in our acts of accept-

ance, forgiveness, generosity, 

justice & peacemaking. 

FCC Guiding Vision 



 

 

Learning Circle opportunities on Sundayðand Wednesdayðmornings 

Faith formation is happening at FCC!  The Sunday Learning Circle has met 

for just over a year exploring Brian McLaren's book We Make the Road by 

Walking, and loving it!  The Sunday 9:30 am group will begin a new book, 

McLarenôs A New Kind of Christianity, on January 10
th
.   

The prior book study was so popular and meaningful for the Learning 

Circle that a new Wednesday 11 am learning circle has begun 

discussion of We Make the Road by Walking, meeting in Room 16.   

Come and see what all the excitement is about!  No pre-reading or 

previous faith experience is necessary and each session is standalone, 

so drop-ins are always welcome for either session. 
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NEW  
YEAR 

BLESSING 

Behold, the return of the Winter Frolic!  On Saturday, January 23
rd
 at 10 am, friends 

and fellows of FCC will gather to laugh and play, eat a light brunch, and collect items 

for Helping Hands Houseô school supplies program.  Bunco is an easy to learn  

game needing no skill and only a willingness to visit, get to know others, and  

have fun!  All are welcomeðbring some friendsðthe more the merrier!   

Please bring school supply items as an entry fee. To help with 

 brunch items, contact Kelli Kays at 253-722-9560 

or kellikays@hotmail.com. 

FUN & FELLOWSHIP WITH A CAUSE:  Bunco & brunchðJan. 23
rd

 

This benediction, structured 

around Numbers 6:24-26 and 

written by Rev. Dr. William 

Sloane Coffin, is used most 

Sundays at FCC Puyallup by 

Pastor Nancy and also makes a 

thoughtful and hope-filled New 

Yearôs blessing: 

ñMay the Lord bless you  

and keep you.  

May Godôs face shine upon you 

and be gracious unto you.  

May God give you grace  

not to sell yourselves short,  

Grace to risk something big  

for something good,  

And grace to remember that  

the world is now too dangerous 

for anything but truth, and  

too small for anything but love.  

So may God take your minds  

and think through them.  

May God take your lips  

and speak through them.  

May God take your hearts  

and set them on fire. 

Amen.ò 

Learning & fellowship: Faith Formation at FCC 

Winter RetreatðFriday, March 11
th
 through Sunday, March 13

th
 

Youth and Adult Sponsors, mark your calendars for the NWRCC 

2016 Youth Winter Retreat at Camp Koinonia in Cle Elum! 

Registration forms have been mailed to campers homes.  Forms 

may also be downloaded at www.disciplesnw.org or contact the 

church office. 

Watch for more info soon about this exciting event brought to 

you by the Regional Youth Commission.  #LoveYourSelfie 

Want to make a difference in the lives of kids at the Youth Winter Retreat? Weôre looking 

for an adult male sponsor to attend with our youth.  Contact Pastor Nancy or Regional 

Youth Council representative Ben Johnson for more information. 



 

 

BLESS DREAM SHARE 

...called by God to live as a blessing... 

WWW.FCCPUYALLUP.COM 
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Tithes and offerings at 

FCC Puyallup have 

trended higher than the 

budgeted amount over 

the last several years.  

What a wonderful trend, 

and paired with financial 

resources from our Fair 

Parking efforts, supports 

the ministries of the 

congregation.  

With the generosity of 

FCC participants, the 

2016 budget reflects an 

increase in the estimated 

income from tithes and 

offerings, and beginning 

this month the weekly 

general offering goal will 

be $1,730,77.   

Please give prayerful 

reconsideration to 

increased giving to FCC 

in the new year. 

FCC Puyallup  
Faith Formation  
Speakers Series 

February 3, 2016 - 6:30  The Theology of Agriculture  |  Derek Farmer of Seattle Tilthôs Food and Faith Initiative will 

guide listeners to consider a spirituality of local, sustainable eating that feeds the soul as well as the body. 

February 17, 2016 - 6:30  Confident Courageousness  |  Trischa Lanum, mom of a special needs child, will share her 

story.  The journey is not easy, but her familyôs faith assures and supports them:  ñ...I canôt escape the seemingly endless 

fortitude we experience which is fueled by the confidence of knowing we were absolutely, without a doubt, CHOSEN to be 

Matthewôs parents.ò 

March 16, 2016 - 6:30  The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints: An Interfaith Dialog  |  Joachim Pestinger will 

lead a dialog on the commonalities between LDS and Protestant churches, and share basics of the Mormon faith.   

April 13, 2016 - 6:30  A Welcoming Place for all Children  |  Dr. Tim Yeomans, Superintendent  of Puyallup Public 

Schools will speak on the role of the school district and community in caring for all children in the public school 

system. 

May 18, 2016 - 6:30  Housing Affordability and Homelessness  |  Kent McLaren, lead architect and project manager for 

affordable and special needs housing projects will discuss the connection between homelessness and the supply  

of affordable housing.  

The FCC Puyallup Speakers Series is free of charge and open to all.   

Visit FCCPuyallup.com to find future speaker opportunities  

or to learn more or listen to past speakers. 


